
Town of Stoddard 
Zoning Board of Adjustment 

Minutes of Site Visit 
 

 
January 30, 2016 
 
 

Location: 1163 Shedd Hill Road, Stoddard, NH        

Tax Map #105 & Lot #02 
Date: Saturday, January 30, 2016        

Time: Arrived on site at 10 am 

 

Members Present: Chairperson Paul Krampfert, Vice Chairperson Curtis Taylor, Richard 
Scofield, Angel Nicoletti 
Others Present: Owner Mr John Lemanski, Secretary Kathleen Ellis 

 
The group walked the site with Mr. Lemanski. They viewed the pole barn and it's location to 
the  lot line, which was confirmed at 3 maybe 4 feet from the building. 
 
Richard took pictures of the current site and the site where Mr. Lemanski stated the barn 
could moved to. 
  
The group left the site about 10:11 am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Kathleen Ellis 
Secretary for the ZBA 


